Representatives,

| stand with Representative Mike Nearman. He broke no law and has worked for the good of Oregonians. Remember that the
Capital is the Peoples House and we have been locked out for a year. Rep Nearman only left the building and he did not incite any
violence or vandalism. Stop this ridiculous witch hunt.

Respectfully



